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The purpose of the newsletter is to keep all members of the Delaney Assembly aware of meetings and 

other activities of the Assembly and/or community services sponsored by the Assembly. 

NEW YEARS GREETING 

 

On behalf of the officers of the Delaney Assembly of the Knights of Columbus, we wish to extend to you 

and your loved ones our wishes for a prosperous and healthy 2018 and our hope that your Christmas 

and New Year reflected the joy and love of God that the season represents. 

 

FUNDRAISER 

 

This last year we had two very successful fundraisers and were able to support a local seminarian with a 

donation of $500.00 and  donations of $100.00 each to five worthy organizations that support our 

military and veterans. This happened due to your support of these efforts. Thank you for your support.  

 

The Delaney Assembly will hold our Second Annual Winter Fundraiser on Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at 

Uncle Tony’s Pizza and Pasta Restaurant in East Providence. As with last year’s very successful event, the 

purpose of the fundraiser is to demonstrate our continued support for our Seminarians and the veteran 

men and women of the Armed Forces. The Assembly will receive a percent of all eat-in and take-out 

meals that day when the attached flyer is presented. You can make copies of the flyer for relatives and 

friends. ALL proceeds will be forwarded to the appropriate organizations.  

 

If you are aware of any organization worthy of a donation, please notify any officer of the Assembly. 

 

 

YOUR THOUGHTS ANND IDEAS COUNT 

 

This is your Assembly. What would you like to see the Assembly pursue?  Let’s make this coming year a 

banner year for the Delaney Assembly. 



ABOUT US 

 

Do you know the names of the 15 Churches that the Delaney Assembly supports in our local 

community? Do you know the names of our past Faithful Navigators? If not. Go to the ABOUT US section 

of our website where you will see our list of Churches we support and a list of our Faithful Navigators 

back to 1914.  

 

125TH ANNIVERSARY 

 

At the State Convention, which will be held on April 20th to April 22nd, the Rhode Island Knights of 

Columbus will have a special program to celebrate the 125th Rhode Island State Convention. As part of 

the program, each Council and Assembly is being asked to create a display that represent their past 

activities and accomplishments. Our Assembly has chosen the excellent work that was done in past 

years to supply American flags and erect American flag poles for local area organizations demonstrating 

our role as the Patriotic Degree. Attend this special Convention if you can. 

 

 

 

KEEP INFORMED 

 

All events of the Delaney Assembly are posted on our website. You can reach our website through the 

Assembly section of the State Knights of Columbus website or you can reach it directly at 

kofcknights.org/Assembly.asp?A=1059.  In addition to the calendar of events, there are numerous 

other section that you might find of interest that demonstrates the value of the Fourth Degree. 

 

 

MEETINGS 

 Monthly meetings are held at 7pm on the fourth Tuesday of January through June and 

September through November. All fourth degree members are cordially invited. Don’t be a 

stranger. 

January 23th: St. Thomas Council  

February 27th: St. Teresa’s  

March 27th: Lincoln Council 

April 24th: Sullivan Council  

May 22rd: St. Thomas Council 

June 26th: St Teresa’s. (Election of Officers)                                                                         0                        

 

 

 



 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  

REVEREND PATRICK G. DELANEY ASSEMBLY # 1059 

ANNUAL DUES INVOICE 
 
 

As in the past, the annual dues for 2018 remain at $15.00 per member. Along with a fundraiser, the dues are a major funding 

source for the Delaney Assembly giving the Assembly the ability to promote worthy charities. Payment of dues are due by 

January 31, 2017. Why not attend our next meeting at St. Thomas Council on January 23, 2018 at 7pm and pay your dues in 

person and join in our discussion of our future direction. 

 

The fundraiser at Uncle Tony’s (see attached flyer) is our major fundraiser for the year. If you cannot attend but would like  to 

add to our support of our Seminarians and Veterans, please consider submitting an additional amount over and above the 

annual dues. Thank you. 

 

Please forward your dues to our Faithful Comptroller Joseph Crowe at 24 Cumberland Street, Cumberland, 

Rhode Island 02864. 

---------------------------------------------PLEASE DETACH AND MAIL---------------------------------------------- 

Reverend Patrick G. Delaney Assembly Annual Dues 

Name: 

Address: 

 

E-mail address: 

Telephone:      Cell Phone: 

Preferred method of contact. Please check at least one: 

E-mail ______, Phone______, Cell Phone______, Text ______. 

 

Annual Dues ($15)  _______________ 

Donation     ______________ 

Total Submission  $______________ 


